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ExCEL is looking forward to the last days of the year. We are planning the
annual Zoo trip to reward our rising stars on May 16th. This year, we have a small
graduation ceremony on May 24th. One 8th grader, Brayden G from Kewanee, will
be promoted, and Tyler Y from Stark County will graduate high school.

The pack currently stands at 58 members.

Our pack leaders for April were Gavin S. from Kewanee for Elementary,
Leilan S. from Galva for Middle School, and Tyler Y from Stark County for High
School. Our staff leader is Ms. Woodbury.



